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John Wiley Sons Inc, United States, 2016. Hardback. Book Condition: New. 236 x 164 mm. Language: English .
Brand New Book. Covers the fundamentals and techniques of multiple biological sequence alignment and
analysis, and shows readers how to choose the appropriate sequence analysis tools for their tasks This book
describes the traditional and modern approaches in biological sequence alignment and homology search. This
book contains 11 chapters, with Chapter 1 providing basic information on biological sequences. Next, Chapter 2
contains fundamentals in pair-wise sequence alignment, while Chapters 3 and 4 examine popular existing
quantitative models and practical clustering techniques that have been used in multiple sequence alignment.
Chapter 5 describes, characterizes and relates many multiple sequence alignment models. Chapter 6 describes
how traditionally phylogenetic trees have been constructed, and available sequence knowledge bases can be
used to improve the accuracy of reconstructing phylogeny trees. Chapter 7 covers the latest methods developed
to improve the run-time eCiciency of multiple sequence alignment. Next, Chapter 8 covers several popular
existing multiple sequence alignment server and services, and Chapter 9 examines several multiple sequence
alignment techniques that have been developed to handle short sequences (reads) produced by the Next
Generation Sequencing technique (NSG). Chapter 10 describes a Bioinformatics application using multiple
sequence alignment of short reads or whole genomes as input. Lastly, Chapter 11 provides a review of RNA and
protein secondary structure prediction using the evolution information inferred from multiple sequence
alignments. Covers the full spectrum of the field, from alignment algorithms to scoring methods, practical
techniques, and alignment tools and their evaluations Describes theories and developments of scoring
functions and scoring matrices Examines phylogeny estimation and large-scale homology search Multiple
Biological Sequence Alignment: Scoring Functions, Algorithms and Applications is a reference for researchers,
engineers, graduate and post-graduate students in bioinformatics, and system...
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Proquest, Eebo Editions, United States, 2010. Paperback. Book Condition: New. 246 x 189 mm.
Language: English . Brand New Book ***** Print on Demand *****.EARLY HISTORY OF
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